
Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce Newsletter

A Word from our Executive Director Beth Black
June is here! As your Summer festivities, trips, and time with friends and family get underway,
please remember to include our local businesses in your shopping, dining, and entertainment
plans. Our area has much to offer and this can be a great time to show your support to our
business community. Our Chamber website has a Member Directory that is easy to navigate and
you can even search for businesses by name or by using a drop down box to search by a specific
category. This can be helpful when you know just what you need but require a little help with
contact details.

May was a busy month for our Chamber, so be sure to check out all the recaps and photos in this
newsletter. We have also been busy getting ready for events in September like our 43rd Annual
Chamber Day Golf Scramble and our annual Trade Show & Wellness Expo, along with our Wine
Walk & More event in November. Check out the details for these events in this newsletter and/or
the Chamber mailing arriving in your mailbox soon! We are also looking forward to having another
Ribbon Cutting planned in June, and we are very excited to announce our next Chamber Travel
Program trip destination for 2025! See all this and more below!

As a reminder, our Chamber renews memberships on an anniversary basis. Whether your
membership has already renewed or will during a coming month, know that we truly appreciate
your dedication to our Chamber and your continued support. We appreciate that our Members
realize that being a part of a Chamber of Commerce is important. We offer our Chamber Members
ways to grow, expand, and connect with each other. We are proud to be your Chamber of
Commerce of choice and everything we do is with you in mind.

Our Chamber Is Going To IRELAND in 2025 - Join Us!



After a wonderful experience with our first Chamber Travel Program's trip to Italy in March 2024
with Chamber International (C I) Destinations, our Chamber is very excited to announce the
location of our next trip is......IRELAND! We leave March 18, 2025! Want to reserve your seat(s)?

C I Destinations has been organizing group travel opportunities for Chambers for many years.
They offer the opportunity for Chambers to offer international travel for their Chamber Members
(and their friends and family) to enjoy in a small group setting. Trips are set up to allow for 50%
tour and 50% leisure time which allows for travelers to enjoy themselves and have plenty of time
to explore on their own. Together, we can enjoy a fun trip filled with networking, sight-seeing, and
so much more. It also serves as a non-dues generated source of income for the Chamber with a
portion of each traveler's registration fee going back to the Chamber. With things like airfare,
hotels, some meals, admissions & sightseeing, and a dedicated tour manager all included in the
per person fee, this is an affordable way to travel with people you know and those you will get to
know. We can't wait to travel together!



I'll
be
there!

MaybeI
can't
make
it

We have an informational Zoom meeting with C I Destinations planned for June 18th at 5:30
PM. This will provide more details about the trip, what will be seen, where we will stay, what is
included, and so much more. It will also offer an opportunity for a Q&A with C I Destinations. If
you are interested in this no obligation informational meeting, mark your calendar for June
18th at 5:30 PM. The Zoom link will be shared closer to the date via email blast and newsletter
distribution lists.

READY TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT AND SAVE $100 PER PERSON IF DEPOSIT RECEIVED BY JULY 31,
2024? Click the 'More Details' button below for a printable reservation form.

More Trip Details & Reservation Form

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony Planned For Pap & Poppy's Cold Treats - Join Us

Everyone is Invited!

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for:

Pap & Poppy's Cold Treats
2058 Leesburg Grove City Rd, Mercer, PA - Right Beside MBP Restaurant

Friday, June 14, 2024 | Noon

Join the Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce for a Ribbon
Cutting Ceremony to celebrate with Pap & Poppy's Cold Treats, a
new ice cream shop scooping up your favorite Perry's Ice Cream
flavors! Kids are welcome to attend!

Printable Ribbon Cutting Invite

RSVP for the Ribbon Cutting

LOCATION
Pap & Poppy's Cold Treats - 2058 Leesburg Grove City Rd, Mercer, PA - Right Beside MBP
Restaurant

DATE AND TIME
06/14/24 12:00pm-06/14/24 1:00pm

43rd Annual Chamber Day Golf Scramble - Reserve Your Spot!

https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/ab828bfb-21fa-4b6d-8fa1-5aacbdb35adc.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/734a1400-4655-4427-a45a-8554ec72ef6e.pdf
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=6IYrk1aMVieBp1x6REzLUNkP6CIajzKTjsRqwvS4ks3phv-335yoak-Ro6EH3PDmpSKk7DYCPWNBeJKJdTOU04QaRIv36vzVFvmxgBGjgKC2dQ6AtFG3pT5VRIWrGkjkCJHP6NEp5ymK8a16ULzG_sjTpo9oms7hf3DrREquSLXbpWQnK27objwfTy4c1GvUuzWk_BooTyXFYMefTsr-aw&encVer=1&c=&ch=
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=6IYrk1aMVieBp1x6REzLUNkP6CIajzKTjsRqwvS4ks3phv-335yoak-Ro6EH3PDmpSKk7DYCPWNBeJKJdTOU04QaRIv36vzVFvmxgBGjgKC2dQ6AtFG3pT5VRIWrGkjkCJHP6NEp5ymK8a16ULzG_sjTpo9oms7hf3DrREquSLXbpWQnK27objwfTy4c1GvUuzWk_BooTyXXN6S9LkQxSg&encVer=1&c=&ch=
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/forms/response?id=6IYrk1aMVieBp1x6REzLUNkP6CIajzKTjsRqwvS4ks3phv-335yoak-Ro6EH3PDmpSKk7DYCPWNBeJKJdTOU04QaRIv36vzVFvmxgBGjgKC2dQ6AtFG3pT5VRIWrGkjkCJHP6NEp5ymK8a16ULzG_sjTpo9oms7hf3DrREquSLXbpWQnK27objwfTy4c1GvUuzWk_BooTyWrUSvPlZJhEA&encVer=1&c=&ch=


43rd Annual Chamber Day Golf Scramble
Plan to join us! Limited to 30 Teams!

​Wednesday, September 18, 2024
Grove City Country Club
Lunch at Noon, Golf at 1 PM
Dinner & Prizes to follow golf!

We wanted to give everyone plenty of time to mark your
calendars off and save the afternoon for golfing, networking
and fun, all while supporting your Chamber! Start gathering
your players and reserve your foursome before we sell out!

Our 43rd Annual Chamber Day Golf Scramble has lots of
sponsorship opportunities to consider. For example, Dinner Sponsor, Golf Cart Sponsor, Beverage
Sponsor, Golf Towel Sponsor, Lunch Sponsor, Scorecard Sponsor, Dessert Sponsor, and Hole
Sponsor! Which sponsor level(s) interest you most? Click the button below to see the full
registration form with all sponsorship opportunities listed! But act fast, as these sponsorships are
going quickly!

Do you have a prize you could donate for the Golf Scramble? Our event is known for the amazing
door prizes provided by our incredible Chamber Members. We are looking for anything from gift
cards to logo items and everything in between. This is another great way to be a part of this wildly
popular event that always sells out. Click the buttons below to see the full registration form and
the prize donation form. We can't wait to hear from you!

Interested in volunteering to help at the 43rd Annual Chamber Day Golf Scramble? We would love
to have you! Just send an email to info@shopgrovecity.com to let us know and we will be in
touch! This is a great way to meet the golfers and advertise your business or organization.

Printable Golf Scramble Door Prize Donation
Form

Printable Golf Scramble Team Registration & Sponsorship Form

Trade Show & Wellness Expo - Vendor Registration NOW OPEN!

Trade Show & Wellness Expo
Sponsored by:
AHN Grove City Hospital
Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield

At Memorial Park
Saturday, September 28, 2024
Vendor Set Up: 8 AM - 9:30 AM
Event: 10 AM - 2 PM

Our Trade Show & Wellness Expo offers a great way for vendors to meet potential customers or
reconnect with those they haven't seen in a while. Additionally, it gives the community a reason
to get outdoors and enjoy our beautiful park while also learning about the different vendors AND
having the opportunity to think about their health. By using the existing picnic pavilions, we are

mailto:info@shopgrovecity.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/06695f3a-a55e-4440-844d-c63de9872131.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/ce173ed8-ead8-480e-a1cb-cccadeefc63b.pdf


able to keep everyone safe from any elements while also enjoying plenty of fresh air.

Like our traditional Trade Show that used to be held indoors in March, registration is open to all
different types of businesses and organizations, not just those in the health and wellness industry.
All vendors at our Trade Show & Wellness Expo are strongly encouraged to have interactive
booths. For example, those who are health and wellness based can offer screenings like bone
density, blood pressure, and so much more. Others can offer information, games, and tips,
besides making great connections with potential customers. Our goal is to get attendees moving
from vendor to vendor at the event and then moving in life. Vendor registration is now available!
Space will be limited, so be sure to register before it is too late.

Interested in being a volunteer and helping out at the Trade Show & Wellness Expo? We would
love to have you! Just send an email to info@shopgrovecity.com to let us know and we will be in
touch! This is a great way to interact with the community!

Printable Trade Show & Wellness Expo Vendor Registration
Form

Grove City Wine Walk & More - BE A SPONSOR - Save The Date

SAVE THE DATE!
Grove City Wine Walk & More
Saturday, November 2, 2024
Noon - 4 PM
Downtown Grove City

The Grove City Wine Walk will be held along South
Broad Street with stops at various merchant (host)
locations. Attendees will be able to sample food, as
well as wine, spirits, and brews, while also getting to
visit with merchants and vendors, and even create a
special keepsake. More details will be coming over
the next few months but we couldn't wait to have
everyone SAVE THE DATE!

Be A Wine Walk & More Sponsor! There are lots of sponsorship opportunities to
choose from, so take a look and consider which sponsorship level you want to
reserve. People love attending our Wine Walk & More, so why not be a part of the
fun by being a sponsor and get your name in front of all our attendees who come
from Grove City and the surrounding areas!

We will also be looking for volunteers who want to help out and be a part of this fun event! If that
sounds like you, just send an email to info@shopgrovecity.com to let us know and we will be in
touch to see how you can assist!

Printable Wine Walk & More Sponsorship Form

Business Community Scholarship Fund Helps Local Seniors Pursue A Future
In Business - Thank You Donors!

Every year, the Grove City Chamber collects donations from our members to fund a Business
Community Scholarship. Scholarships are awarded to one or more recipients within the Grove

mailto:info@shopgrovecity.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/952d80cd-8135-4fe6-b186-dd39cbca2c2a.pdf
mailto:info@shopgrovecity.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/1218f58f-a283-4ebf-b108-c870693409c9.pdf


City Area School District who are graduating from either Grove City Area School District, Grove
City Christian Academy, or a Home Education Program. Applicants must be planning to major in a
business related field.

Together, our business community is able to award one or more scholarships to help local
students as they begin a new path. It also helps our community to encourage our youth to follow
their dreams and perhaps return to Grove City after their schooling is completed. All contributing
businesses are acknowledged at the scholarship presentations. The number of scholarships
awarded and the amount of each depends on the total amount of donations collected. Every
dollar collected is distributed in scholarships.

For 2024, our Business Community Scholarship Fund collected $3,500 in donations! This year,
there were no applicants from Grove City Christian Academy or a Home Education Program but
there were applicants from Grove City High School. Check out the photo below to see the 2024
Business Community Scholarship recipients from Grove City Area School District!

Our 2024 Business Community Scholarship Fund donors included:
All Good Things
Bashlin Industries Inc
Blackout Burger Bar
Cashdollar & Associates LLC
Children's Aid Society of Mercer County
Fellowship Manor
First National Bank of PA
Grove City County Market
Grove City Realty
Home Transformations Staging & ReDesign
Joden Jewelers
Kampas Orthodontics
Landscape Design LLC
Matesich Financial Services Inc.
McKnight Oil / 21st Century Energy Group
Mercer County State Bank
Minuteman Press of Hermitage
Rusty L. Williams CPA LLC
Saxony House Furniture
Sherman Funeral Home 
Sweeny Photography
The Guthrie Theatre
The Weaver's Creamery
Turner Insurance Agency Inc.
Z&B Storage

Thank you for your generous support of the Business Community Scholarship Fund!

Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce's 2024 Business Community Scholarships were presented
on Tuesday, May 28, 2024 during Grove City High School's Senior Awards Night. Pictured left to
right: Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Beth Black; 2024 Business
Community Scholarship recipients Joella Bandi, Emily Williams, Rachel Weaver, and Trenton
Nemec. Each recipient was presented with a Business Community Scholarship in the amount of
$875 to use toward their academic pursuit of a future in the field of business. Congratulations and
best wishes, Joella, Trenton, Rachel, & Emily!



Eggs & Issues Hosted By AHN-Grove City Hospital Offered Great Info

On Thursday, May 16th our Chamber benefited from an Eggs & Issues hosted and presented by
AHN Grove City Hospital at 8 AM. Dr. Clark and Dr. Bartlett provided excellent information with
important updates for our community about AHN Grove City Hospital and AHN Cancer Institute.
We give them special thanks for keeping us updated, investing in our local hospital and caring for
our community!



May's Quarterly Membership Meeting Was On Target



Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce meetings are FUN! On Friday, May 17th, our Quarterly
Membership Meeting was held at 8 AM at Mystery Mayhem Escapes & Axe Throwing. After
hearing introductions and updates from all attendees, we were treated to a tour of the three
escape rooms and enjoyed some axe throwing! Huge thanks to Scott and Brenda Jones at Mystery
Mayhem Escapes & Axe Throwing for hosting the meeting and supplying coffee and donuts.

Our next Quarterly Membership Meeting will be on Friday, August 16, 2024 at 8 AM at Echo Pines
Equine. Mark your calendar now to join us!



Business Community Mixer At The Guthrie Theatre Was Entertaining



On Saturday, May 18th, The Guthrie Theatre hosted a Business Community Mixer and invited
everyone in the business community to attend. Big thanks to Pat Artise for inviting everyone to
get together and for providing a delicious spread of appetizers that included some amazing pizza!
Be sure to check The Guthrie Theatre's social media and website for their great lineup of live
entertainment that you can enjoy in a cool atmosphere with delicious food and drinks.

Ribbon Cutting Celebrates New Community Mural At GCAHS&M



The Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce was honored to provide a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
for the Grove City Area Historical Society & Museum's new community mural on Friday, May 24,
2024, at Noon, to celebrate the culmination of a two-year collaboration with the Community Arts
Program of Grove City High School. Pictured left to right: Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce
Executive Director Beth Black; Grove City Borough's Mayor Randy Riddle; GCHS students Diana
and Madison (mural co-designers and artists from GCHS Community Arts Program); Representing
State Senator Michele Brooks - Melinda Gosser; Representing the Grove City Area Historical
Society and Museum - Roger Flynn; and Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce President of the
Board of Directors John Inman, Grove City College.

In addition, attendees heard from the Grove City Area Historical Society and Museum's Becky
Sopher who detailed the mural project from the idea of doing a mural which originated from
Roger Flynn, the hard work and dedication of the high school artists over a two year period to
design and create the mural, the efforts of volunteers from the Grove City Area Historical Society
& Museum and the community to assist with installation, and to the support shown from GCHS
Art faculty Chris Bauer and Amanda DiAlesandro. Chris Bauer also spoke about the mural process,
talked more about the Community Arts Program at Grove City High School, and introduced all
four students (pictured below) who helped with the mural.

If you have not yet seen the mural, check out the below full-view photo of the mural, and then
head over to the Grove City Area Historical Society & Museum at 111 College Avenue to see it in
person and admire all the hard work of our local youth.





2024 Calendar of Events - SAVE THESE DATES NOW!

Save the Date for these upcoming Grove City Chamber meetings and events in 2024:

Quarterly Membership Meetings (location varies): Fridays, May 17, August 16, and November 15,
2024, at 8 AM

43rd Annual Chamber Day Golf Scramble: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 at Grove City
Country Club. Lunch at Noon, Golf at 1 PM, followed by dinner and prizes. Stay tuned for team
registrations and sponsorship opportunities!

Trade Show & Wellness Expo: Saturday, September 28, 2024, from 10 AM - 2 PM, held at
Memorial Park.

Wine Walk & More: tentatively scheduled for Saturday, November 2, 2024, from Noon - 4 PM,
with plans to be held in downtown Grove City.

Eat Out For A Week Raffle: Ticket sales will kick off at the Wine Walk, and the drawing will end
December 13, 2024.

Christmas in the Park: always lit from Thanksgiving weekend - January 2nd. Displays must be
registered and assigned a spot. Display setup will be November 21st - November 27, 2024.



Welcome New Chamber Members!

Dunlap Digital, LLC
Valerie Dunlap, Owner
Harrisville, PA 16038
724-372-1188
https://DunlapDLLC.com
Check them out on social media: @dunlapdigitalphotography

Dunlap Digital, LLC helps businesses achieve their marketing goals by providing personalized
digital marketing strategy, content, photo, video, website management, social media
management, and/or traditional marketing strategy. We can also assist with graphic design, ads,
CRM management, and analytics.

Stratos Wealth Partners, LLC (Butson Financial Advisors LLC Division)
Ben Burkley, Wealth Advisor
1235 S Center Street Ext., Suite A
Grove City, PA 16127
412-525-7457
www.ButsonStratosWP.com
Check them out on social media: @ButsonFinancialAdvisors

Butson Financial Advisors believes that planning for Life's Journey begins with a Financial Plan.
Whether you are preparing for retirement, saving for college, or considering an estate strategy,
our financial planning services focus on your needs, wants, and financial goals.

Benefit Of GC Chamber Membership - Discount Amusement Park Tickets

Membership with the Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce is filled with many benefits! One of
the popular benefits for many years has been our Chamber's access to Discount Amusement Park
Tickets which we make available to ALL Chamber Members and EVERY one of their employees and
volunteers. Countless tickets have been purchased through this program over the years, enabling
many people to be able to more affordably enjoy a day of fun with their family and friends. Our
Chamber is pleased to continue to offer Discount Amusement Park Tickets for our Chamber family
for the 2024 season.

A printable document with pertinent information, pricing, and access codes, is available via the
button below. Please distribute this information about our Chamber’s online access to discount
amusement park tickets with all of your employees, coworkers, and/or volunteers within your
business/organization but this should not be made available to the general public. Due to
contractual obligations with the amusement parks, we are only permitted to share this with our
Chamber Members and should be considered a benefit of being a Member of the Grove City Area
Chamber of Commerce. Enjoy!

PLEASE REMEMBER, In 2023, the Pittsburgh Zoo & Aquarium eliminated the discount ticket
program that our Chamber participated in for many years. We apologize, but we NO LONGER
have discount tickets to the Erie Zoo OR Pittsburgh Zoo & Aquarium.

Grove City Chamber's Social Media & Blog Posts - May Highlights

The Grove City Chamber has been doing weekday themed posts to encourage awareness about
our Chamber members and to support the community through the spread of positive thinking.

During the month of May, our Monday posts continued to highlight our website's Job Board and
the listings our various Chamber Members have there as they are seeking employees. If you have

https://dunlapdllc.com
http://www.butsonstratoswp.com


job postings you want included on our website job board, just email the info to us! Our website
analytics show that this page is getting a lot of traffic, so we know people are checking the jobs
out and paying attention to our social posts!

Our Positivity Tuesday and Give Back Thursday posts were both positive and encouraging during
the month of May. Tuesdays offer a quote that help you to focus on positive things. Thursdays
offered suggestions for ways to give back in the local community including: Pine Township Engine
Company Open House, Helping AWARE's Emergency Housing Program (need for towels, wash
cloths, and twin fitted/flat sheets), Supporting VFW 519 Auxiliary's American Flag Display, Ace fix-
it Hardware's Million Flag Giveaway, and Grove City Auto Club Classic Croozers Annual Car Crooze
& Show Rumble in the Streets (show's charity donations to Grove City Area Meals on Wheels and
the Grove City Area United Way). We hope these mid-week posts left you feeling positive and
encouraged.

Our weekly What To Do Wednesday suggestions give an idea of something to do and include
supporting a Chamber Member (or local people) in the plan. Our What To Do Wednesday
suggestions for May included: National Small Business Week (supporting our local small
businesses), Mother's Day Sip & Shop Event (JMK Boutique), Eggs & Issues at AHN Grove City
Hospital (updates about AHN Grove City Hospital & AHN Cancer Institute), Mural Ribbon Cutting
at Grove City Area Historical Society & Museum, and The Guthrie Theatre Presents Whey Jennings
(grandson of Waylon Jennings). These were all fun suggestions that we hope you took advantage
of. We are excited to keep doing these and offering lots of fun ideas of things to do in our area. If
you have ideas of what we should post for an upcoming What To Do Wednesday, just let us know!

Be sure and check out our social media accounts! We are posting on Facebook, Instagram and X,
and to make things easy to remember we are @GCChamberPA on all social platforms. If you
haven't already, join us as we socially engage now and in the coming days, weeks, months and
years to keep everyone informed and maybe even entertained. We'd love to hear from you, so
feel free to comment, like, and share on our posts, and know that we love seeing and sharing
your content too! Let's make sure we are engaged with one another!

Upcoming Webinars From Our Partners

If you are interested in taking part in upcoming webinars, click on the below links to access
information from each of these partners.
 
Gannon University Small Business Development Center (SBDC)
 
 Northwest Industrial Resource Center (NWIRC): https://nwirc.org/training-and-events/schedule/

Shared By Members

From Mercer County Commissioners:

Beginning June 1st, Mercer County will be publishing a monthly newsletter that will include informational
items for Mercer County residents. Some of the topics that might be included would be upcoming
election information, cut-off dates and costs related to purchasing licenses through the Treasurer’s
office, dates of public meetings, etc.

If you’d like to be on the distribution list, please click here: Community Newsletter (mercercountypa.gov)
then click the Sign Up for County Newsletter button. Your information will not be used for any other
purpose, and will not be shared with anyone else. You can unsubscribe at any time.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QQdmsDtK7WDMdnRD6Koffle01gCJ4J3Z9X8m0XvidRDx4-FaJhSOTDr-A7bQGHVdJgo9MXf1DxDJ2w8S9FNIwXaFInFDapXju8IyKTXczonWPfDADbvGh4be9H_hxWN_4nlyQTadvBQfjIJoSxosGyb-l6KNPNbk&c=iKdYSsNWBi6vMEjkm4nWMH16AogwbFYbHwrZEdFnC5f1o76swjzECQ==&ch=94EeEU3NjgpUOZfhhs2amRLklwznsO4ePUTmmqFMl4bAO3ssEivV7w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QQdmsDtK7WDMdnRD6Koffle01gCJ4J3Z9X8m0XvidRDx4-FaJhSOTEBF8jjohg3u7GXKxnBanzpfzWFGsDjUyZ2zlPs3Ot5vDVZlra80d5Y4n-61MZLdEN-8-_3qb_SjnY7xsZZn2oxIwR0u17WCKhlxnKrW3wry0JAwEvfcnEO7erjPPwHgSQ==&c=iKdYSsNWBi6vMEjkm4nWMH16AogwbFYbHwrZEdFnC5f1o76swjzECQ==&ch=94EeEU3NjgpUOZfhhs2amRLklwznsO4ePUTmmqFMl4bAO3ssEivV7w==
https://www.mercercountypa.gov/newsletter/


Read VisitMercerCountyPA's Press Release by clicking HERE to read about this year's award recipients!

https://files.constantcontact.com/8b56f265301/6678bf03-ceca-456d-b8b4-a54a904b0479.pdf






Do you have exciting news or a recognition you would like to share with us? Feel free to email
information to info@shopgrovecity.com for consideration for future newsletters!

Chamber Office Hours

The Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce office operates under a hybrid model. Please be
assured staff continues to work Monday - Friday (except holidays) and will happily assist with any
needs you may have.

Our physical office is open as follows (unless closed for holiday observance and/or staff PTO use):

Mondays: 9 AM - 4:30 PM
Tuesdays: Office Closed, Staff working remotely
Wednesdays: 9 AM - 4:30 PM
Thursdays: Office Closed, Staff working remotely
Fridays: 9 AM - 4:30 PM

The Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce encourages appointments to meet with our staff.
Appointments can be made for any day of the week, at your location or our Chamber office, and
can be made by calling 724-458-6410 or emailing execdir@shopgrovecity.com.

mailto:info@shopgrovecity.com
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Grove City Area Chamber of Commerce
(724) 458-6410

info@shopgrovecity.com
www.shopgrovecity.com
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